
 

 

To Regulatory and Appeals committee 

 

Dear Chairman and Councillors 

 

I would like to appeal for an extension on my vehicle.  A white Vauxhall Astra estate, FJ63 

LHT, the plate expires on 28th November 2023 and it will be 10 years and 1 month old. The 

vehicle is in good condition inside and out. It is mechanically sound and runs very well. 

The cost of replacing this vehicle with one that is under 5 years old is financially not viable at 

this present moment in time. 

I hope that the committee will look favourably on my request. 

Yours sincerely 

Michael French 

 

 

 


